
 

EVENTS ELSEWHERE 

CHARITY FILM NIGHT: to raise funds to restore Tettenhall War 

Memorial - Thursday 15 March at The Lighthouse Cinema. The film is 

“Dunkirk”-tickets £11 to include a glass of wine/soft drink.  Reception 

7.30pm for 8pm screening. Clive can supply tickets. Please give your 

support. 

ATTENTION ALL QUIZ FANS – Christian Aid are holding a Quiz 

Evening on Friday 16 March at the Goodyear Pavilion. For tickets or more 

information, please see poster at back of church or speak to Angela 

Williams or David Fulljames.  

Concert at Bartholomew's Church, Tong to raise funds for the original 

organ.  Jean Martyn, finalist on 'Britain's Got Talent' will play 

songs from the shows, classical, jazz and opera, on Friday 23 March 2018 

at 7.30pm at Tong Church.  Tickets: £10.00 to include the concert and a 

glass of wine.  Tickets from Pippa Thorneycroft (01902 375523) 

or Liz Biddulph (01902 764456). 

EASTER 18: Saturday 31 March, 11am-1pm, Wolverhampton churches 

join together at Queen Square with Bishop Clive.  All welcome to attend. 

 

WELCOME 
Christ Church:  

8.00am          Communion                  Rev Ness Tobin 

11.00am         Parish Communion       Rev Phil Wootton, Rev Carol Harley & 

                                                       Joy Dipple 

Good Shepherd 

9.30am           Family Communion     Rev Phil Wootton & Rev Ness Tobin 
Fairtrade goods on sale today after the service 

Confirmation course – 4.00 to 5.30pm  

 

COLLECT 

God of love, passionate and strong, tender and careful: watch over us and 

hold us all the days of our life; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

PRAYER AFTER COMMUNION 

Loving God, as a mother feeds her children at the breast 

you feed us in this sacrament with the food and drink of eternal life: 

help us who have tasted your goodness to grow in grace within the 

household of faith; through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH NOTICES: Christ Church and 

The Church of the Good Shepherd for the 

week beginning Sunday 11 March 2018 

Mothering Sunday 

PASTORAL: BOTH CHURCHES 
If you are aware of any member of our congregations who is unwell, going into 

hospital or just struggling in general, please let us know: 
For Christ Church contact Veronica Milward on 763468 or Liz Biddulph on 
764456. 
For Good Shepherd contact Chris Nickholds on 753969 or Jane Brough on 

762605.  

Rev Carol Harley is available for anyone who would like a confidential 

conversation about any matter. To make an appointment, please call her on 
755316. 

This Week’s Readings                      Next Week’s Readings 

James 5: 13-18                              Revelation 2: 1-7 

John 3: 14-21                                John 12: 20-33 
If you would like a copy of today’s readings please ask a Sidesperson 

                                                       

Find us online at: www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

                           www.goodshepherdcastlecroft.co.uk 

email: info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

Parish Office: 01902 238988 

 

Rector’s email: Rev Phil Wootton is contactable by email at phil.wootton@sky.com or tel: 

01902 751116 

The Curate: Rev Ness Tobin is contactable by email at revnesstobin@aol.com or tel: 

07854773432 

facebook addresses for both churches: 

    facebook.com/goodshepherd1954 

    facebook.com/cctettenhallwood 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week: 

Monday                          2.00pm      Ladies Fellowship at CC – Lenten  

                                                       Devotions – Joy Dipple.  All welcome. 

                                      7.30pm      Lent Course at Rectory                                       

Tuesday               1.30 – 3.30pm      Place of Welcome at CC 

                                      7.45pm     Wonderers House Group at 1  

                                                      Woodfield Heights                                      

Wednesday                    9.30am      Communion Service at GS 

                                     12.30pm     Prayer Lunch at CC                                                           

Thursday                         7.30am    Prayer Breakfast at URC 

                                        9.30am    Communion Service at CC  

                                       10.30am    Lent Course at CC 

                                        2.00pm    Mothers’ Union at CC – speaker  

                                                       Kier Pedley 

                                        7.30pm    PCC Meeting at CC 

 Friday                    12.45-2.15pm    Little Angels at CC                                                                  

Saturday           12 noon – 2.00pm   Lent Lunch at Tettenhall Wood URC                                                                     

  

 

PARISH NOTICES 

EASTER FLOWERS:  There is a box at the back of CC for your kind 

donations. 

THE BISHOP’S LENT APPEAL:  There is a box at the back of GS for 

your donations towards this appeal. 

Lent Lunches: next one Saturday 17 March 12 noon to 2pm at Tettenhall 

Wood URC. 

EASTER LEAFLETS:  these together with the road list for delivery are 

now at the back of CC.  

NEW WEEKLY ENVELOPES AT CC: Thank you to those who give using 

the weekly envelopes, new envelopes for the next financial year are 

available in Church, the old envelopes will finish on the 01 April, Easter 

Sunday, and the new ones start on the 08 April.  Your continuing support 

is much appreciated.  If you would like to start using weekly envelopes 

regular payments direct from your bank please contact Richard 

Humphrey on 822835 or email RHDL27982@blueyonder.co.uk for details. 

WONDERERS HOUSE GROUP:  had to be rescheduled and we shall be 

doing the study on the book of Obadiah on Tuesday 13 March at 7.45pm 

still at 1 Woodfield Heights.  New people always welcome.  Please bring 

bibles. 

MOTHERS’ UNION:  Thursday 15 March 2.00pm, when Kier Pedley will 

provide us with more anecdotes about ‘Life in Service’.  

PRAYERS FOR PARLIAMENT & NATION:  Thursday 22 March, 2pm at 

Flat 7, Abbeyfields House, Tettenhall, using prayers by the National 

Christian Trust.  Free copies of booklet at back of CC for home use. 

REVISION OF ELECTORAL ROLL: Each year the church electoral roll 

is updated.  If you are not already on the roll, and would like to be, 

please see Carol Key for Christ Church or Ann Fulljames for the Good 

Shepherd, or one of the wardens.  Also inform us about any change of 

address.  The final date for handing in forms is SUNDAY 1st APRIL. 

WOMEN’S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER:  Unfortunately this service was 

cancelled last Friday due to adverse weather conditions. This also meant 

that there was no money collected for the many charities supported by 

the organisation. If anyone wishes to donate any money, please see Carol 

Key. There will also be a box at the back of church after the service.  

Many thanks. 

REGULAR SERVICES IN TETTENHALL WOOD PARISH 

Christ Church:      Sunday    8.00am  Holy Communion 

                                11.00 Sunday Praise [1st Sunday of the month] 

                                11.00am  Parish Communion [all other Sundays] 

                  Thursday    9.30am  Holy Communion 

Good Shepherd:    Sunday         9.30am   Family Communion 

Wednesday   9.30am   Holy Communion  

PRAYER POINTS 

Please include these items in your prayers this week: 

• The mission of our Church 

• Our relations with other nations 

• Those suffering from Autism & their families 

Good Shepherd Prayer Area: Bhylls Lane, Bhylls Crescent 

                                                and School Close     


